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August 29, 2020 

 

Mr. Alain Muise 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Municipality of the District of Argyle 
27 Courthouse Street  

Tusket, NS   B0W 3M0 

 

Dear Mr. Muise: 

 

RE: PCAP – Well Restoration and Repair - East Pubnico  

 

Thank you for your application under the Provincial Capital Assistance Program (PCAP) for 

funding for Municipality of Argyle Well Restoration and Repair - East Pubnico project.  

 

As requests for funding are significantly greater than the Provincial Capital Assistance Program 

budget, regrettably we are unable to provide support for the Municipality’s Well Restoration 

and Repair - East Pubnico project at this time.  

 
Should you have any questions, please contact Aileen Waller-Hebb at 902-424-7414 or by email 
at Aileen.Waller-Hebb@novascotia.ca  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Aileen Waller-Hebb, P.Eng. 
Director, Strategic Infrastructure Initiatives 
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